UNIT TRUST

C ORPORATTION

MEDIA RELEASE
June 28, 2024

UTC Announces 2024 S.E.A. Scholarship Cycle

It’s A Big Day
For your child, for you, and for us.

The announcement of the Secondary Entrance Assessment (S.E.A.) results is an important
event in your child’s life. It heralds their transition from primary education to “big school”.

For us, it is another opportunity to transform lives.

Since 1986, the UTC has assisted brilliant youths with financial challenges to achieve their
potential through our UTC S.E.A. Scholarship Programme, distributing over $15 million to
over 500 students. Besides the financial support it provides, this programme offers
mentorship to help equip youths with life skills. For the many UTC team members actively
involved in the programme, nurturing and guiding these young people is an honour, passion
and an inspiration.

It's not just our UTC Scholars. We are always thinking about the potential of every child.
That’s why we created the Children's Investment Starter Plan (CISP) specially designed to
give your child’s future a head start. CISP offers a benefit where UTC matches the first $100
invested in each CISP account. Anyone can invest in a child's future with CISP - parents,
relatives or friends. Now is a good time to start.

From June 29 to August 30, 2024, students receiving their 2024 S.E.A. results can receive an
extra benefit of TTD200 towards a new CISP account. Simply visit www.ttutc.com or any
convenient UTC location to start your investment.

We believe in empowering communities by offering people opportunities to succeed. UTC
continues to transform lives through the S.E.A. Scholarship Programme, now in its 28th year,
the CISP, our financial education programmes, and our financial advisory services.

With the launch of the 2024 S.E.A. Scholarship Cycle, Nigel Edwards, Executive Director of
the UTC emphasised the organisation’s commitment to investing in young people. “We
understand the importance of continuing to invest in our future and creating a culture of
investment among young people. This project is close to my heart and means a lot to the
senior leadership team and going forward, we will continue to invest in each new generation”.

Starting today, there are two things you can do to help create a bright future:

@ Nominate a worthy student for an S.E.A. Scholarship.
@ Sign up an S.E.A. child in your life for a CISP account.

Visit www.ttutc.com or come into any one of our convenient locations.




